
Holy Spirit Parish Pastoral Council 

June 6, 2017 Meeting Minutes 

Present:  Father Dick Schlosser, Elaine Becker, Logan Good, Scott Held, Keith Hollenbeck, Keri Leggett, Kathy 
Malby, Chris Munsterteiger   

Absent:  Ryan Bowman, Pat Cahill, Dawn Clutter-Collins, Kirsten Dige, Conn McKelvey 

1. Opening Prayer.  Kathy read from 2nd Corinthians.  Discussion was followed by the Prayer to the Holy 
Spirit. 
 

2. Approval of May minutes was made by consensus after adding Keri’s name to those as absent. 
 

3. “Formed” Preview.  The Council went online and previewed another video.   
 

4. Conn McKelvey’s and Chris Munsterteiger’s terms expire this spring.  There was discussion regarding new 
members for the council. 
 

5. “Forming Intentional Disciples” book discussion.  We discussed chapters 11 and 12. 
 

6. Parish Picnics.  Picnics have been scheduled for June 25th and September 10th.  
 

7. Update on Great Falls Catholic School System:  A Transitional Advisory Council/Board is being established.  
That board will have 12-18 months to evaluate facilities, finances and development.   
 

8. Tithing Lose Collection.  A decision was made by consensus to give to the Jacob Giner fund.  Giner is a 
Great Falls High student whose mother (only caretaker) passed away from complications from surgery.  
The Schulte family started a call-to-action/Go Fund Me account.   
 

9. Administrator’s report.  The new budget was presented and discussed. 
 

10. Commission Reports.   
 

a. Religious Formation:  We are looking to update Peter & Paul with smart TVs, paint, carpet, blinds. 
b. Worship:  a letter from the Bishop regarding the Eucharist and uniformity was discussed. 
c. Christian Service:  Nothing to report. 

 
11. For the Good of the Parish:  There was nothing to report.   

 
12. Thank-you cards:  There were no thank you cards.  

 

13. Next meeting:  Our next meeting will take place on September 5.  
 

14. Closing Prayer. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Keri Leggett 


